
 
02/11/2015 
 
Dear Ms McBrierty 
 
 
 
I would like to register My OBJECTION to this proposal. 
 
Proposed Development – H-BU 11 Church Street Depot, 10 Residential Properties. 
 
Having enjoyed the privacy I feel any building would encroach on this.  
Squeezing residential properties into the size of the Proposed site does not make sense.   
 
Sport clubs in the West Lothian area have used the proposed facility for many years and locally 
for their equipment. 
 
Trees between our houses and the depot do hold all kinds of wild life which we enjoy, some being 
protected meaning the hedgehog. 
 
This area should be a Car park, more houses would congest both Church St an area. 
 

Your Sincerely 
Peter Duffy 

 




